
 

 

 

 

  

 

28th September 2023 

 

Expression of Interest: World Children’s Parliament for COP28 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

At Montem Academy, we are committed to providing a curriculum, which is broad and balanced, and 

provides our pupils with opportunities to gain essential knowledge and understanding that will enable 

them to flourish and reach their full potential academically, physically and artistically.  

We strongly believe that learning takes place within the school and beyond.  As a result, we are 

excited to for school councillors from Years 5 and 6 to be a part of the first ever World Children’s 

Parliament for COP28. This will be a 90-minute session with the topic ‘How Do We Best Protect The 

Planet Darwin 200-Style?’.  

The Children’s Parliament brings together Primary School aged children from all over Great Britain to 

debate pressing issues of our time with the adults nominated to make decisions on our behalf. Their 

mission is to inspire and empower children to be informed, open-minded, responsible, and active 

citizens who will shape society and drive impact in the future. Our School Council at Montem bring 

together the views of their peers and this is a great opportunity to share the views of the children of 

Montem and talk to children across the country about the same issue.  

 

Year Group 5 and 6  

Date Wednesday 29th November 

Cost Free 

Drop off at school  4:50 

Collection time from school   6:30 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Please return the signed permission slip by Monday 30th October 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Year 5 and 6 World Parliament 

Child’s Name:…………………………………………………………………………………………….   Class:………………………… 

 I give permission for my child to attend  

 

 I give permission for photographs taken to be used on the school website/ newsletter or the 

school’s social media pages. 

 

In order to register your child for the event 

 


